
The Archdiocese is committed to safeguarding 
all children who interact with the Church

The Archdiocese of Cape Town’s

CHILD SAFEGUARDING POLICY STATEMENT

Each child shall be cherished and affirmed as a gift from God 
with an inherent right to dignity of life and bodily integrity which 

shall be respected, nurtured and protected by all

A MESSAGE TO ALL CHILDREN AND ALL ADULTS 
WITHIN THE PARISH:

If you are concerned about maltreatment, neglect or abuse of 
a child within the Parish, please make use of the contact 
details provided on the “Essential Contact Information” 
posters in the Parish.

For details of the Child Safeguarding Policy, contact your parish priest or go onto your 
parish website or the Archdiocesan website http://adct.org.za/child-safeguarding-policy-

booklet-and-supplement-contents/


